Dear [Community Member],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to create an inclusive
and respectful environment for all members, we are updating our Library Community Standards.

What's New?

The updated standards include:
« Enhanced guidelines on acceptable behavior within library premises.

o Clearer policies regarding the use of library resources.
e Increased support for diverse voices and backgrounds.

Effective Date

The new standards will take effect on [Effective Date]. We encourage you to review the full
document available on our website.

Your Feedback

We value your input! If you have any questions or comments regarding the updated standards,
please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact Information].

Thank you for your continued support and for being a valued member of our library community.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Title]

[Library Name]



